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NAS Committee 

Chair: David Waller   
Vice-chair: Steven Hollowell 

Secretary and journal editor: Andy Chapman; 
Membership secretary: Pat Chapman; 
Treasurer: Carol Holmes 
Members:  Graham Cadman, Brian Giggins, Ian 
Barrie, Roy Friendship-Taylor and Mike 
Curtiss 
 

Northamptonshire Archaeology 
Volume 38, 2015 

Volume 38 of the journal has been delivered 
and distribution is underway, but it may be 
into April before they are all on in the post. 

 
For the Northampton area we will be having 
an informal Collection Morning on Saturday, 
26 March between 10.00am and 12.00am at 
the Offices of MOLA Northampton, Wootton 
Hall Park, off Mereway, Northampton NN4 
8BN.  

We are aware that this is the bank holiday 
weekend and perhaps not ideal from that 
point of view, but a combination of Saturday 
road closures on Mereway for works on the 
new access road to Wootton Hall Park, having 
some leave ourselves and the occurrence of 

other Saturday events has left this as the 
only available weekend. 

If anyone who would like to drop in to collect 
a journal, we will have tea and biscuits 
available and as MOLA hold a wide range of 
finds if there is anything in particular that 
you would like to see and handle we might be 
able to help.  Please email any requests 
through so we can have the objects ready. 
There will also be a tour a building to show 
the workings of a commercial archaeology 
unit. 
 

NAS Accounts 

At the AGM last year there were still a few 
details to sort out, so the Accounts were not 
presented then as usual. A copy of the 
finalised accounts is therefore attached to 
this Newsletter. 
 

Spring Meetings 

Also attached are fliers for a couple of spring 
events: the South Midlands Archaeology, 
Spring day school to be held near Oxford, and 
the Medieval Settlement Research Group 
weekend conference to held at Lincoln. 
 
NCC and Heritage in the Economy 

Our enquiries about the future plans for 
heritage services in the county have finally 
received a written reply, even though it is the 
usual bland and uninformative statement.  

We also attach the latest glossy propaganda 
brochure from the NCC, an outcome of a 
conference and black-tie dinner at Boughton 
House. Good to know that the county 
squirearchy is alive and well, just a pity that 
the same can’t be said for the rest of society 
in this age of ongoing cuts to services to just 
about everybody in need. 

Andy Chapman 
NAS secretary and journal editor 
NAS EMAIL: NAS196674@gmail.com 
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